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Notice Planning and Works Committee Meeting 

River Road Extension 

From King Street to Manitou Drive, City of Kitchener 
Class Environmental Assessment 

Recommended Design Alternative 
  

The Regional Municipality of Waterloo is undertaking a Municipal Class Assessment (EA) study 
for the extension of River Road from King Street to Manitou Drive in the City of Kitchener. A 
Recommended Design Alternative – Concept 5 has been developed for this project that 
includes: 

 4-lane road with a continuous centre median and multi-use trails on both sides between 
King Street and Manitou Drive; 

 Signalized intersection at the intersection of River Road at King Street;  

 Full movements, signalized intersection at the intersection of Stonegate Drive/ Hwy 8 WB 
ramps with closure of the existing intersection of Stonegate Drive at King Street except for 
right-turn entry only from King Street; 

 Unsignalized intersections of River Road at Hidden Valley Road and at the Hwy 8 EB 
ramp; 

 Roundabouts at the intersections of River Road at Wabanaki Drive north of Goodrich 
Drive, Goodrich Drive at Wabanaki Drive and at Wilson Avenue; and 

 Bridges across Schneider Creek and across Hwy 8 with ramps to access on and off Hwy 
8 northbound, toward Waterloo and to access onto Hwy 8 southbound toward Cambridge. 

 

The Regional Planning and Works will consider endorsing the Recommended Design Alternative 
at its regular meeting, to be held as follows: 

 

 Date:  Tuesday, March 4, 2014 

 Time:  1:30 p.m. (Approximately) 

 Location: Regional Council Chambers,  

2nd floor, 150 Frederick Street, Kitchener, ON 
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Members of the public who have an interest in the project are invited to attend this meeting to 
express their views on the Recommended Design Alternative, and any other project issues. 
Anyone wishing to confirm the start time or register as a delegation before 4:30 p.m. on Monday, 
March 3, 2014, can contact the Region’s Council and Administrative Services Division at 519- 
575-4420. 

 

Please direct questions about this study to:  

Wayne Cheater, P.Eng. 

Regional Municipality of Waterloo 

150 Frederick Street, 6th Floor 

Kitchener, ON N2G 4J3 

Phone: 519-575-4757   ext. 3183 

Fax:     519-575-4430 

E-mail: WCheater@regionofwaterloo.ca 

 

 

Accessibility: This event is accessible for people with disabilities. Accessible parking is 
available. If you require assistance to attend or participate in this meeting, or to access 
information in alternate formats, please contact Wayne Cheater at least five days prior to the 
meeting.    

 

Under the “Municipal Act”, personal information such as name, address, telephone number, and 
property location that may be included in a submission becomes part of the public record. 
Questions regarding the collection of this information should be referred to Wayne Cheater. 
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